PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Islip will hold a Special
Meeting on Tuesday, January 5, 2021, at 10:30 a.m. Due to the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19)
Pandemic, Emergency State bans on large meetings or gatherings, and pursuant to Governor
Cuomo’s Executive Orders suspending the Open Meetings Law, this meeting will be held
electronically via Zoom Webinar instead of an in-person public meeting and will be streamed live
over the internet. Instructions on how to access the Zoom Webinar and/or livestream are available
on the Town’s website — www.islipny.gov. The format of this meeting is subject to change and
may be held in-person. Attendees should check the Town website for instructions prior to the date
of the meeting.

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any person who needs accommodations to access this meeting
should contact Constituent Services at (631) 224-5380.

OLGA H. MURRAY
TOWN CLERK



